YAGOONA PUBLIC SCHOOL

Embracing potential to empower learning

Address: 425 Hume Hwy YAGOONA 2199 Phone: 9790 3562 Fax: 9796 1544
Email: yagoona-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au Website: https://yagoona-p.schools.nsw.gov.au.
Principal: Ms Meaghan Wilson

Wednesday 9th June 2021

NEWSLETTER TERM 2, WEEK 8

Dear Parents and Caregivers

Nearly at the end of another term that once again has flown past.

Yesterday teachers shared their successes from this term by bringing along to our meeting student work
samples, pre and post assessment scores demonstrating growth in a range of areas. It was exciting to
see their passion for their teaching practice and our student achievements. The next 6 months promises
to be just as exciting.

Our Semester 1 reporting period is coming to a close and as such the teachers have been busy
assessing and completing our report templates. Please remember the following regarding the allocation
of grades for every student.

Each report is individualised and the information is all about your child. The grade “sound” means
your child is on track, where they should be, this is good! Outstanding and high means that your child
has demonstrated above 75% content knowledge [that is within each subject’s activities, tasks and
assessments] in every assessment task within the classroom. Basic and limited indicates there is work
to be done to meet grade expectations.

Overall Achievement l ] I H B I i ] Effort [ 5 n 3 l 2 I 1 I
Areas of Learning Qutstanding High Sound Basic Limited
Working Mathematically
Number and Algebra
Measurement and Geometry
Statistics and Probability
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If you have any concerns about your child’s progress please do not hesitate to contact your child’s
classroom teacher, early next Term. Reports will be sent out during the last week of term. We will also
organise our parent/student/teacher conferences for early Term 3, to discuss the report and to set new
student learning goals.

NSW

EDUCATION
STANDARDS
AUTHORITY

Last Wednesday Yagoona Public School completed a Curriculum Program Monitoring session with the
NSW Education Standards Authority [NESA]. A representative from NESA, our Director of Educational
Leadership —Mr Fielding, a neighbouring school, NSW DoE representatives, Mrs Zaf, Mrs Nazha and
myself sat down to discuss and demonstrate how Yagoona Public School teaches Geography within our
school. We also had to demonstrate and discuss how we meet student welfare needs. After our two hour
meeting, yesterday I received our summary report which I am pleased to say contained positive
information and all aspects were “affirmed” by those present. Another great success story. Well done to
our RFF, Community Languages team and to Mrs Zafiropoulos for your efforts in collating our evidence.

Good luck to our students representing Yagoona Public School at the upcoming multicultural public
speaking competition which will be held at Lidcombe Public School on Wednesday 16" June.

Our PBL reward day will be held on Tuesday 22" June 2021. Once again everyone is able to attend
however if you have received 3 playground thinking times in the last 3 weeks you may not be allowed to
attend. This PBL reward day will be “mufti clothes” [casual appropriate clothing, no shirts with
inappropriate logo’s or pictures etc] there are other surprises but more will be revealed soon.



Date

Event

Thursday 10th June

Year 3 Featherdale Wildlife Excursion 2021

Monday 14th June

Public Holiday - Queens Birthday
School Closed

Thursday 17th June

Year 5 Sydney Zoo Excursion 2021

Monday 21st June Year 6 Sydney Zoo Excursion 2021
Tuesday 22nd June PBL Reward Day
Wednesday 23rd June Year 2 Sydney Zoo Excursion 2021

Friday 25th June

Last Day of Term
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Yagoona Community Hub "

S
Newsletter, Term 2
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Contact Phone: 9790 3562 Email: isabel.tong2 @det.nsw.edu.au

Hello parents, caregivers and community members of Yagoona
Public School. Welcome to the Community Hub Newsletter. My
name is Isabel and | work in the school’s Community Hub
Mondays to Thursdays from 8:45am to 3:45pm.

Our programs have started back up for term 2 in the Community
Hub room. If you are interested in any of the below programs,
please contact me on the school landline, 9790 3562 to register.

Intermediate and Advanced English classes online

We are continuing our online English classes in partnership with
Sydney Community College, every THURSDAY morning,
between 9:15am to 12:15pm. This will run online through
Zoom. Flyer on page 2.

Urdu and English playgroup for 6 weeks

In partnership with Ethnic Community Services, we are still
running a free Urdu and English playgroup in the Community Hub
for parents and 0-5-year-old children. There are 3 more weeks
left of this playgroup, running every Thursday until the 17%" June,
9:30am until 10:45am. Please contact me to register. Flyer on
page 3.



FREE
INTERMEDIATE &
ADVANCED ENGLISH
CLASSES

Practice and learn English together with our teacher
from Sydney Community College. Improve your spoken
English with the primary objective of building
confidence and competence to use language in
everyday situations.

WHEN: EVERY THURSDAY, TERM 2
TIME: 9:156AM TO 12:15PM
WHERE: VIDEO CALL- ZOOM LINK

To register, contact community hub leader Isabel
through the school office number: 02 9790 3562.
Everyone is welcome to attend and classes are free.
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[DEA PATHWAY

From Playgroup to Preschool
Urdu Playgroup

FREE - 6 Week Playgroup & Parenting Session,
Welcome to Start Strong IDEAS Pathways

Where: Community Hub room, Yagoona Public School

425 Hume Hwy, Yagoona (Entrance is via Mulla Road, Yagoona, where you will
see the back gate to the school. Please note this is a no-through-road.

When: Every Thursday, (6 weeks) 13/05/2021 - 17/06/2021
Time: 9:15am — 10:45am

Contact: Nadia on 0413711111 & office (02) 9569 1288
Email : nadia.f@ecsc.org,au

Come along and join the fun activities, meet our URDU speaking staff, sing
URDU songs, & enjoy Urdu Storytime on the day .

FOR MORE INFORMATION: <2' 0295681288 " biculturalsupport@ecsc.org.au
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hubs https://www.facebook.com/CommunityHubYagoona/

Connect. Share. Learn.

Follow our Facebook Page to stay up to date with programs, activities and courses
6 Community S FASE



